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To Our Valued Patrons,

There has been a change in our payment options for extended trips with Community Recreation.

In the past, we have always required deposits and provided payment plan options to reserve a spot on
our extended trips. Due to the ongoing planning and logistical changes due to COVID, we will no longer

be allowing multiple payments for these trips. For the foreseeable future, payment must be made in full
to reserve your spot on the trip.

We appreciate your understanding during this time and wish to thank you for your continued patronage.

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us via email, phone, or in person.

Email: fct.si.mwr.itt.sig@eu.navy.mil

Phone: (DSN)624-4777/4396 or (COMM) 095-56-4777/4396
In Person: NAS 1, Bldg 175 (Midtown)

Respectfully,

Tom Kubalewski

NAS Sigonella MWR Director


